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Northern States Power Company

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis Minnesota 55401
Telephone (612) 330-5500

August 27, 1982

Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22

Change to the Monticello Security Plan

Changes to the Monticello Security Plan (Revision 11) have been made recently
and are herein reported in compliance with 10CFR50.54(p). The changes are
described in the attachment to the letter. He conclude that these changes
do not decrease the effectiveness of the Monticello Security Plan. Attached
are 5 copics. We will issue a revision to the Monticello Security Plan
later this year and provide you with copies.

We conclude that the effectiveness of the Monticello Security Plan would be
adversely affected by public disclosure of the attached information and that
disclosure is not required in the public interest. We request that, pursuant
to Section 2.790(d) of 10 CFR Part 2, it not be made available for inspection,
and not be placed in the public document room.

DJ R.
David Musolf
Manager of Nuclear Support Services

DMM/bd

cc: Regional Administator-III, NRC (transmittal letter only)
G Charnoff
Resident Inspector, NRC (transmittal letter only)
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